
Dear Friends, 
 
On behalf of the National Alliance of People with Rare Diseases - Bulgeria 
 
We would like to express our contentedness of the initiative of the   
European Commission regarding the Public Consultation in the Field of   
Rare Diseases. 
 
We believe this action will have very positive impact on our life. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vladimir Tomov 
 



This paper represents the views of its author on the subject. These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission 
and should not be relied upon as a statement of the Commission's or Health & Consumer Protection DG's views. The European Commission 
does not guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this paper, nor does it accept responsibility for any use made thereof. 




